
       Summer Reading Olympics       
        7th - 8th Grades 

 

LIsten to an audio book.  What is 
the title?  Did you follow with or 

without the text? 

Choose a local historical sign to 
read.  Put the location of the sign 
and write one fact you learned. 

 

 
Read a graphic novel or a comic. 
Which did you read and how 
would you rate it? 1-5 (5 being 
best) Explain your rating? 

Read a book that won an award. 
Title: 
 
Award: 
 
The award means: 

Watch a short video on a school 
appropriate topic of your choice. 
Evaluate the quality.  Was it well 
done? Why or why not? 

Read an informational pamphlet 
(found at a doctor’s office, dentist, 
state park or a campground, etc.) 
Identify one new thing you learned 
from reading the pamphlet. 

Read a biography or 
autobiography.  Whose did you 
choose? Explain one fact that may 
not be well known to others. 

Play a new game as a family and 
be in charge of explaining the 
rules.  
 
Name of game: 
 

Read and follow a recipe to make 
something.  What did you make? 
How did it turn out? 

Pick a book that has been made 
into a movie. Compare the two. 
Which did you like better?  Why? 

Read a book recommended by a 
friend.  Write down the title and a 
short paragraph about your 
opinion of the book. 
 

If you get to go to any restaurants 
this summer, explain which had 
the best menu.  If you don’t go, 
pick your favorite and write about 
your favorite menu item.  

Read about your favorite author. 
Write down one fact that wowed 
you the most. 

Read an article. What did you 
read?  Who is the intended 
audience?  

Read a book that is part of a 
series.  Would you read the next 
book in the series?  Why or why 
not? 

Read a book because you like the 
cover.  Explain if it was as good as 
it looked. 

 



Use the attached blank grid to record your answers.  Place answer in corresponding blank grid space. 
 

 

  
 

 

    

    

    

 
Parental Verification Signature: _________________________________ 
 
 
Student Name: ______________________________________________ 
 
 
Grade: __________ 

 


